From: Margaret Lake <mjolake@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 12:44 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA for Plan 1 Members

CAUTION:External email.
To Whom It May Concern:

| am a member of RPEC, but am unable to attend the meeting today. | wish to Express my support for a consistent and
substantial COLA for Plan 1 retirees, in order to prevent continued loss of purchasing power.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Margaret Lake, LICSW,
Retired

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



